KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

Internal Memo

FROM: Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA) DATE: 15th February, 2017

TO: ALL STUDENTS & STAFF

REF: KIBU/ASA/CORR.070/VOL.1/152

SUBJECT: DELAY OF START OF LECTURES

Above subject matter refers,

Following our ealier Memo dated 7th February, 2017, we wish to inform all Students and Staff that there has been considerable progress on the Negotiations between Universities and Unions fostered by commitment to bring an end to the strike.

We will communicate to you the outcome in due course. We seek your patience and understanding on with this matter.

Thank you

- Allenia

Prof. Solomon I. Shibairo, PhD

DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (A&SA)

8

PROFFESSOR OF HORTICULTURE

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)

Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)

- ALL Deans/Directors/CoDs

